
Gretna Green Elementary School 
15 Gretna Green Drive 

Miramichi, NB 
E1V 5V6    

   
Principal: Carolyn Simmons                                                                          Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield 

Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143 
 

 

December 16, 2009 

 

Dear Grade 5 Parents: 

 

Pam McEachern from Edgewater Embroidery will be delivering the 

Grade 5 sweatshirts & hoodies tomorrow, Thursday, December 

17th.  Please send the balance owing on your order to school with 

your child on or before Friday, December 18th or call Pam 

McEachern at 778-8525 for pick up after Friday. 

 

 

 


